
8th November, 2021 

Feedback for Psychology Department on forthcoming NAAC visit 

Faculty members who attended the expert visit: 

Dr. Joan Antony 

Dr. Priya Bhatnagar 

Dr. Annie Baxi 

Ms. Reshma Jose 

Ms. Sudha Shashwati 

Ms. Aishwariya Bajaj 

Ms. Roopali Das 

The following observations and suggestions were made by the expert 
The dossier file was appreciated as it is made with recycled newspaper and cloth. It was in line with 

our college's best practices and an example of environment friendly initiative. 

The booklets/files containing relevant documents should be opened and their suitable pages to be 

displayed. 
Student dissertations should be slotted into those that are published and presented in conferences. 

Student internship organizations and types of internships need to be highlighted. 

Less focus to be given on disability centred work but also highlight on how positive psychology 

interventions in different areas. 

The display on boards (annual events, student research, psychological viewpoint on Covid and 

student progression) was appreciated.

Posters on covid protocols were appreciated. 

More experimental apparatus should be displayed. 

More faculty members should have been permanent.

Since the department has a large number of honours and program students, nearly 400, strength of 

faculty was noted to be lesser in comparison.
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